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January 24, 2025 

Sent via WUTC Electronic Filing Portal 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

 
 
Re: Advice No. 2025-1 for Ziply Fiber Northwest, LLC dba Ziply Fiber Tariff U-101  
 
 
Dear Director Killip: 
 
Ziply Fiber Northwest, LLC d/b/a Ziply Fiber, hereby submits the attached revision to Tariff WN 
U-101 with an effective date of March 1, 2025.  
 
This revision increases the minimum late payment fee from $12 to $15 or 2% of the past due 
balance, whichever is greater.  The percentage part of the fee is currently 2% and will not be 
adjusted. This change is being made to help cover the increasing operational cost to administer 
accounts with a past due balance. 
 
Over the past three months, an average of approximately 16,890 customers per month were 
subject to the existing late payment fee of $12.00. With an increase of $3.00 per customer, we 
anticipate a revenue impact of $50,670 per month.  We do not expect any change in revenue 
relating from the customers subject to the existing 2% fee. 
 
The following page is included in this filing: 
 
Section III: 4th Revised Sheet 13 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, you may contact me at (503) 431-0458. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jessica Epley 
VP - Regulatory & External Affairs 

lhuey215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page


